
 

SEPTEMBER 10, 2016 
BEAVER DAM ROAD END, 
BROOKHAVEN HAMLET 
PUBLIC INPUT MEETING 

 

We Need Your Input! The Town of Brookhaven invites you to attend a 
public input meeting to discuss options for stormwater improvements at the 
eastern end of Beaver Dam Road.  We are seeking your input on use, 
function, design, storm water, ecology, artistic elements and other desired 
features to make it a place for the community to enjoy while improving the 
quality of storm water entering the Carmans River. 
  

 Post Morrow Estate  
16 Bay Road, 

Brookhaven Hamlet 
 

We Need Your Input 
on Improvements to 

the Road End 
 

We’re Looking for 
Ideas on:   Use, 

Function, Design, 
Stormwater, Ecology, 

Artistic Elements, 
etc. 

 

For More 
Information, Contact:  

Councilman    
Michael Loguercio 

 
631-451-6968 

CouncilmanLoguercio@brookhaven.org 
  
Meeting to be held at: 

 
Post Morrow Estate 

16 Bay Road, 
Brookhaven 

 
September 10, 2016 

10:00 AM – 11:30 AM  

www.brookhavenny.gov 

 
  

Post Morrow 
Estate, 16 
Bay Road 

Beaver Dam 
Road End 
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